
Dear Parents and Carers

The children and staff have had an amazing Sports Week.
We have experienced all sorts of different sporting activities
and the children have embraced each one with such
enthusiasm. We hope the children enjoy Sports Day and
that you are able to join us for a picnic lunch and races in the
afternoon.

As part of our PSHE and computing curriculum we regularly
discuss online safety with the children. Please take the time
to look at the link below for ways you can support your child
in the choices they make when using the ever-changing
online world. Many of the games the children access on
their phones and tablets contains a chat function that is
often open to anyone accessing the game. The NSPCC
website offers advice on how to speak to your children to
support the messages we give in school about personal data
and staying safe online.

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-
safety/
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Acting Headteacher
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Diary Dates

Please ensure meal 
bookings for week 

commencing 19th June are 
booked by midnight 13th

June.

Please see next week’s 
bulletin below 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/


EVENT AFTER SCHOOL

Monday

12th June

Craft Club

Dodgeball Club

Tuesday

13th June

Piano lessons

Year 4 

In the Net Trip 

to Cashes Green School

Please book school lunches for 

week commencing 19th June 

by midnight 13th June

Author Club

Multi skills club

Wednesday

14th June Forest School Starts

Owls/ Y3 am

Y1/2 pm –

please ensure you child wears 

appropriate clothing.  Long 

sleeved tops and 

trousers/leggings with 

wellingtons and wellie socks

Forest school After School 

Club 

Pre booked sessions – please 

book directly

https://bookwhen.com/allseas

onsforestschool

Thursday 

15th June

Drum lessons

Guitar lessons

Year 6 Leavers Services at the 

Cathedral (children only)

Science Club

Puppetry Club

Friday

16th June PE sessions for Buzzards, 

Kestrels and Hawks

Please can the children wear 

PE kit to school
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